## Please attach to 03/18/25 public comments, thank you!

## **POST JOB FAIR**

Chang, R. (2025, March 9). Overwhelming Turnout Prompts Early End to Gaylord Pacific Resort Job Fair in Chula Vista. Hoodline. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://hoodline.com/2025/03/overwhelming-turnout-prompts-early-end-to-gaylord-pacific-res</u> <u>ort-job-fair-in-chula-vista/</u>

Dawson, D. (2025, March 12). *Gaylord Pacific Resort ends job fair registration due to 'overwhelming demand'*. MSN. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://www.msn.com/en-us/money/companies/gaylord-pacific-resort-ends-job-fair-registration-due-to-overwhelming-demand/ar-AA1AIqW5?ocid=weather-verthp-feeds</u>

Franco, J. (2025, March 8). *Gaylord Pacific Resort job fair cut short for second day after overwhelming turnout*. Yahoo News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://www.yahoo.com/news/gaylord-pacific-resort-job-fair-051600291.html?fr=sycsrp\_catchall</u>

Perez, M. (2025, March 8). Changes made to Gaylord Pacific job fair to better accommodate more applicants. NBC. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from https://www.nbcsandiego.com/news/local/changes-to-gaylord-pacific-job-fair-to-accommodate-applicants/3772906/

## <u>PRE JOB FAIR</u>

Ashcraft, A. (2025, February 28). *Gaylord Pacific Resort in Chula Vista hiring hundreds for 2025 opening*. Yahoo News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://www.yahoo.com/news/gaylord-pacific-resort-chula-vista-214206102.html?fr=sycsrp catch</u> <u>all</u>

Caolie, R. (2025, February 20). *Gaylord Pacific Resort announces spring opening date*. Fox News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from

https://fox5sandiego.com/news/local-news/south-bay/gaylord-pacific-resort-opening-chula-vist <a href="mailto:a/</a>

Coronel, M. (2025, February 20). *Gaylord Pacific Resort on track for May 15 opening, expected to create 800 jobs.* 10 News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from

https://www.10news.com/news/aiyc/gaylord-pacific-resort-on-track-for-may-15-opening-expect ed-to-create-800-jobs

C. S. (2025, February 14). *Gaylord Pacific Resort and Convention Center looking to fill 800 positions ahead of opening in spring*. CBS. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://www.cbs8.com/article/news/local/gaylord-pacific-resort-and-convention-center-career-fair/509-e400dbb3-79f3-4089-b353-d3d9ff03c9a7</u>

C. N. S. (2025, February 11). *Hundreds and hundreds of job-seekers turn out for Gaylord Pacific job fair*. NBC. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from https://www.nbcsandiego.com/news/local/gaylord-pacific-resort-march-hiring-blitz/3752315/

Fulcher, A. (2025, February 14). *Job fair of first resort*. Star News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://www.thestarnews.com/job-fair-of-first-resort/</u>

Ramirez, J. (2025, February 18). Chula Vista Gaylord Resort to bring economic boom, thousands of jobs. CBS News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://www.cbs8.com/article/news/local/chula-vista-gaylord-pacific-jobs-hiring/509-33d42af3-43d7-4b75-9740-63ed72ebe1a4</u>

Vigil, J. (2025, February 16). *Hundreds of Jobs Up for Grabs at Gaylord Pacific Resort on Chula Vista Bayfront*. Times of San Diego. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from <u>https://timesofsandiego.com/business/2025/02/16/hundreds-of-jobs-up-for-grabs-at-gaylord-pacific-resort-on-chula-vista-bayfront/</u>

(2025, January 23). New Gaylord Pacific resort plans to hire hundreds as they prep for July opening NBC 7's South Bay reporter Joe Little has been following the project for two decades and has the latest details. NBC News. Retrieved March 18, 2025, from

https://www.nbcsandiego.com/news/local/new-gaylord-pacific-resort-plans-to-hire-hundreds-as \_they-prep-for-july-opening/3733276/